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Your Small Business Friend

Welcome to our May update.

Firstly, we are delighted to welcome Wendy to the Accounts by Ciara team! Wendy started with
us last month as an Accounts and Payroll Assistant, and brings with her over 10 years experience
processing payroll and bookkeeping. Wendy has got off to a busy start with in house training on
Quickbooks and exams through the Institute of Certified Bookkeepers. If you haven't already met
her, Wendy is looking forward to meeting all our clients over the next few months and we are
delighted to have the extra pair of hands!

Self Assessments & Accountability Sessions

We are very pleased to see so many self assessments coming through the door already. After
such a crazy year, now is the ideal time to pull everything together and get in touch with us so
that we can start to prepare your self assessment. You will then have up to date figures to
work with and will know what your tax bill is well in advance of the deadline, so you can budget
for it if necessary.
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We know that it is not just the tax bill that our clients need help with. Therefore we offer
accountability sessions with our clients, where we work through your mindset for the business,
budgets, cashflow and profit goals. We love working with small businesses, even from Day 1,
to help you meet the goals you need for your business to succeed. Get in touch with us to
book a session.

Did you know that we also help clients with personal budgets? We know how important
juggling your money is and we love nothing more than helping clients understand the basics of
budgeting to give you peace of mind. So if this is something that you struggle with, please get
in touch.

Grants & Cover

Hopefully the majority of your businesses will be back up and running to some degree this
month or next. Grants from Invest NI, etc. will continue until you are able to open your doors
again but if you have any queries about grants please do contact us.

Finally, we want to draw attention to the fact that whilst there are restrictions on what advice
we can give in certain tax fields, your fee includes tax and HR advice from Croner Taxwise.
This fee also covers any work we have to do if you ever have an inspection from HMRC. This
cover is well worth the peace of mind!

Have a great month,
Ciara & Edel



